
Subject: [gbird] Almost forgot about this interview...

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 7/20/2017 6:41 PM

To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

CC: "communica�ons@islandconserva�on.org" <communica�ons@islandconserva�on.org>

Hey folks,

Months ago I put our spokespeople in touch with Richard Conniff (and the converse) hoping you could

connect for this story. I did a backgrounder interview back then and nearly forgot about it.

This story showed up today on my radar today and it looks like a fairly balanced piece-another great

addi�on to balanced coverage of late! Nice job Megan and others involved!

h�p://e360.yale.edu/features/should-new-gene�c-engineering-be-used-as-a-conserva�on-tool

Best,

Heath

360-584-3051
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